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Partners in a Lower Carbon Society 

 
Efforts to significantly reduce or eliminate greenhouse gas emissions across global 
economies have their origin in a goal shared by Air Conditioning Heating 
Refrigeration Institute (AHRI) member companies – to provide a clean, safe, 
comfortable, affordable, and sustainable living environment.  
 
The air conditioning, heating, ventilation, refrigeration, and water heating 
industry has a long history of providing innovative, high-quality, energy-saving, 
affordable products that enhance the comfort, safety, health, and productivity of 
businesses and people around the world.  Since the inception of minimum 
efficiency and performance standards, and technology innovation, our members’ 
products have provided substantial annual energy savings for consumers and 
businesses, as well as helped avoid significant greenhouse gas emissions. 
 
AHRI supports the ongoing, science-based transition to a lower carbon society in 
which consumer choices for heating, cooling, water heating, and commercial 
refrigeration are the most energy efficient, environmentally beneficial available 
anywhere in the world, while maintaining appropriate and adequate levels of 
safety, health, comfort, and affordability.  Providing a broad range of economic 
and energy efficient choices for consumers’ heating, cooling, and water heating 
needs – as our industry has done for well over a century – has allowed nearly 
every citizen regardless of economic status or geographic location the comfort, 
health, and safety they need and deserve. 
 
As U.S. and global policy makers continue to consider the most appropriate 
pathways to reduce greenhouse gas emissions in the built environment, AHRI and 
its members are a vital resource.  Having invented central air conditioning and 
continually innovated other heating, cooling, and water heating technologies, our 
industry has more than 100 years of experience and expertise in product 
solutions, technology, and innovation to help our nation achieve a lower carbon 
society. 
 



AHRI is committed to working with all stakeholders on solutions to the world’s 
most pressing energy and environmental challenges.  We wish to contribute our 
expertise, not only in product engineering and design but also in consumer 
preferences and behavior.  Working together, with all the facts at hand, we can 
help make the future a brighter, safer, and more sustainable place for all.   


